PROPOSED CUSTOMER NOTICE

GMP filed a request for a rate increase with the Vermont Public Utility Commission (PUC). The
filing requests a 5.45% rate increase and cites net metering, power costs and transmission
requirements as driving factors. These costs are largely outside of GMP control. GMP has also
petitioned for approval to offset the entire rate increase and return to its customers the benefits of
the federal tax law changes. If approved, the impact for customers will be an overall decrease of
.5% for the rate period January 2019 through September 2019. The rate case (18-XXX-INV)
will be reviewed by the PUC over the next several months and if approved, the rate change
request will be effective January 1, 2019. More information can be found at:
www.greenmountainpower.com/requlatory/filings or at the PUC’s website:
http://puc.vermont.gov/epuc-information/case-and-document-search. You can comment on the
rate case by speaking at a public hearing convened by the PUC. Comments may be filed at
http://puc.vermont.gov/epuc-information/make-filing or by writing to: Clerk of the Commission,
Public Utility Commission, 112 State Street, Montpelier, VT 05620-2701.
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